
Week beginning 28th June 2021…

The Little Red
Hen...

This week we have started our new book
The Little Red Hen. The children have
enjoyed learning where bread comes from,
we have been investigating wheat and
baking our very own bread. We really
enjoyed tasting it too!

We are continuing with this story next week
and will be practising sequencing the story.

We had a very special visit from The Purple
Pig farm. The children enjoyed learning
about each of the animals and petted
them.

The school starters are continuing to
impress us with their phonics. This week we
focused on f, e, l, h, r.

In maths we have been looking closely at
each number start with the number 1. Next
week we will continue with number 4.


